December 1, 2010
Dear Sophie,
The Lord is truly good and kind.  He heard my prayers that I may meet someone who would make me happy.  And He let our paths cross on that beautiful Sunday in London.
I have long been searching for another person as dedicated to religious life as you.  It is only through his grace that two persons living as far away from each other as you and me could meet.  Since we’ve been apart, I have longed to see you again.  I hope we could continue working in the various charity work we have pledged our life to together.  I know life would be more meaningful if spent with a partner and if we could build our own family that would be devoted to fulfilling the Lord’s work.
I will eagerly await your reply.  But as early as now, I promise you that my love will last forever.
Love,
Alain

